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COMMITTEE ON PRIVILEGE & TENURE 
 
October 21, 2020 
 
To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
 
From: Roya Zandi, Chair 
 Committee on Privilege & Tenure 

 
Re: [Systemwide Review] Proposed 20-21 Curtailment Program 
 
The Committee on Privilege and Tenure reviewed the proposed campus curtailment program for 
20-21.  The Committee believes the proposal does not fall within P&T’s purview, and as such the 
committee declines to provide any comments. 
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